Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 2:21 PM

To: '‘bmillman@advgeoenv.com'

Cc: jbosrock@rinehartoil.com

Subject: RO234: ACEH Notice of Responsibility 29 November 2011
Mr. Millman,

Thank you for your identification of the current owner of fee title. Your submittal meets all responsible party
requirements in our Notice of Responsibility dated November 29, 2011.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Brian Millman [mailto:bmillman@advgeoenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 2:07 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: jbosrock@rinehartoil.com

Subject: ACEH Notice of Responsibility 29 November 2011

Mr. Wickham, the attached letter is in response to the Notice of Responsibility dated 29 November 2011 for
1107 5" Street, Oakland, CA. The letter identifies the current owners of fee title to the property at 1107 5"
Street, Oakland, CA.

Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,

Brian W. Millman

California Professional Geologist #8574

Advanced GeoEnvironmental, Inc.

Stockton ¢ Santa Rosa » Monterey ¢ Brea « Spokane ¢ Reno ¢ Dallas
1-800-511-9300

bmillman@advgeoenv.com

www.advgeoenv.com
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